ILLINOIS BAPTIST MESSENGER

<u>April</u> 2017

Ladies Retreat 2017



As the ladies gathered to sing praises and wait upon God, we were not disappointed but blessed beyond measure.



Mrs. Debbie Herbster opened her heart from God's Word to challenge and encourage us as she taught from Colossians 3 on the changed life for God's glory!



The fellowship was sweet, meeting new ladies, sharing our burdens and joys over the lovely luncheon prepared for us by the ladies of Faith Baptist.



God's servants as they fed us and met us with smiles and willing hearts. Thank you, ladies of Faith Baptist!